School District

Robertson Elementary Parking Lot Safety
— @(hilliwatk

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We have continued to have safety concerns regarding the school parking lot. It has escalated in

this poor weather.

As a reminder:

If you are dropping off your child, please come into the school parking lot and use the drop-off
lane, so that students can exit the vehicle close to the sidewalk and not into oncoming traffic.
PLEASE DO NOT PARK YOUR VEHICLE IN THE DROP AND GO LANE. The Drop Off

Lane is meant to be a flowing lane. There is a thru traffic lane and if everyone uses the

appropriate designated lane, the traffic should flow smoothly and safely.

The efficiency and flow of the traffic is dependent of EVERYONE following the parking lot rules.

We are considered a ‘walking school’ and the parking lot was not designed for such heavy traffic.

Also, please remember that if you bring your dog with you to school it must be on a leash AND a
safe distance from students. Some of our students are frightened of dogs.

Kind regards,

Shawna Petersen
Principal, Robertson Elementary

Paul Hurley
Vice Principal, Robertson Elementary



